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Calendar

April
2: Board Meeting-1:30
pm, Temple Baptist
Church (TBC)

23: Curriculum
Committee Meeting-1
pm, TBC

May
7: Last scheduled day
of classes

12:  Annual Meeting
and Luncheon- noon,
Kenwood Country
Club

Planning for Fall
2010

The Curriculum
Committee is soliciting
course proposals for
Fall.  Contact the
following members if
you are interested in
offering a study group in
their areas.

Law, Politics &
Government 
Myrna Whitworth 
1.301.865.9397
myrnawhit@verizon.net

Psychology,
Sociology & Culture 

Letter from the Chair

As I mentioned at the Town Meeting, we are
planning an OLLI Board of Directors retreat at the
end of May. Also included will be some additional
folks with expertise in the areas listed below. I
would like to invite your contributions, as well.
 
The participants will be looking at the future of
OLLI,  concentrating on four main areas: (1) Curriculum and Academic
Programs; (2) Financials and Facilities; (3) Member Activities and
Programs; and, (4) Governance and Administration. The meeting
participants would like to hear from members with thoughts and
suggestions about OLLI's future relating to these categories.  We
consider this project a way of refining and improving an already very
successful enterprise.  This is also a follow-up to the long-range
planning study undertaken four years ago. If you would like to review the
2006 Strategic Planning Report, please contact the OLLI office and it
will be emailed to you. Your comments, questions and
recommendations can be sent to me at drquayle@aol.com.
 
A very exciting group of OLLI Members has expressed interest in joining
or continuing to serve on the OLLI Board of Directors. The slate will be
mailed to you in the coming weeks.  Please read the bios and think
about who you would like to represent your interests.  There will be
opportunities to vote in the Temple Baptist Church and at Capital Hall
during coffee breaks beginning April 19.  You will also be able to vote at
the Annual Luncheon.

The Annual Luncheon will be held at the Kenwood Country Club on
Wednesday, May 12. This is always one of my favorite social events of
the OLLI year.  I hope you will all make arrangements to attend.  

Reflected on events of this past year, I have concluded that I have
become a Jolly OLLI, having had some of the best and most enjoyable
experiences that I have ever known.  My advice to you is that you, too,
can know the Joy Of Lifelong Learning Yourself by participating in this
program.  You, too, can become a Jolly OLLI!
 

mailto:drquayle@aol.com


Linda Miller 
202.363.3320
lrbmiller@yahoo.com

Economics
Betsy White 
202.966.4428
betsymwhite@aol.com

Biology, Physics,
Chemistry & Math 
Ed Goldin 
202.686.0908
edwingoldin@gmail.com

Barbara Searle 
202.331.7660
bsearle70@msn.com

Music
Alan Frey 
703.684.6847
afrey@freysher.com

Art
Sidney Steinitz 
202.237.5419
sidsteinitz@verizon.net

Language and
Literature 
Gina Guglielmo 
202.965.4845
ginargug@yahoo.com

History & Geography 
Sandra Levenbook 
301.656.1499
ninikin@verizon.net

Philosophy (and
Committee Chair)
Dave Palmeter 
202.387.0975
dpalmeter@comcast.net

Please submit
proposals by April 20.

 --Don Quayle

May Luncheon

The Annual Luncheon will be held at Kenwood Country
Club on Wednesday, May 12.  To reserve a place, please
mail your name and a check for $30 to the OLLI office by
May 4.  You can also reserve a place by using the forms
at the Church. (Checks may be made out to OLLI.)

The Gorenman Beethoven Project

Yuliya Gorenman
The Gorenman Beethoven Project  
Beethoven Sonatas Nos. 22 - 26. 
This series includes the famous "Appassionata" and "Les Adieux"
Sonatas. 

Saturday, April 10, 2010 at 8:00 pm
Katzen Arts Center 
American University 
4400 Massachusetts Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20016 
For tickets, please go to http://american.tix.com/Event.asp?
Event=228910

Quick Links

OLLI Website

American University Website

AU Library Classes Website

AU Community Relations Website

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuFvpC9XOkXQRisb48Sm1F__g3f0hN88oG_iDEWTsLQvKX3eF_02esyZfN8IRFp1NpxnbFTGpKgLuIEyCw9e_92L6HlplJ5FJOTIumZQK5g1LScLzhEFQEbq17twVpt4zmK8DHRA2qb_c0k9mr4D8l3HF9qpQZBLqyg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuDlRoQWLE0mBTuw_IPg0Kxnt4PwIYP00CBlW72v5EMdjrTGOBKqDi9pP3D9_67BkFNpIuzpZpJ_7B2ws5KzYuD8f4JJPXlI7cSAJaMxdKJTUpB3ZfPJgEtE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuBU1FhGQ4KeRDScgODlalsVFv--X2RKesatiXoSD30f0HzBfARM8WoLdH2aGGQNM3CaIT6XQwK1zTjsfHCM_L05dnmHG1qTOF_cYCwAZyIrscRHAklz70FM=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuL01BRqEbu4q7QN8e2uFrIjknbbwXXwvl_bq-boqhece3ahsqSQYx-7XIT9B6AncLLrjQijiSoSlx5UnARTpR20ELOS5qLZKjPMU3plLoZItXgXBcX3cJTUGWdI5u3nxvAcYWLK1HlNQX1UlO41x2j2pok4dELV1Q9Z-6blHpXwDSWay_0QvIJVWeyFZyWgWng==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuL01BRqEbu4qBMYZvcxQ3oWCInkZOWgfgt7mVs6oco_W6JlBhcMel2FmLNPiZrqZM2H7ThUREb1X0F-EFRnZOEynKG_5xnileUSpFf6RI8X3hE31MTLoy9qFRow1pDdmmPYntmlAYa5qjXlfJCpWOCI=&c=&ch=
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